
 
 
 

Areas of 
Ministry… 
 
• Discipleship 

• Evangelism 

• Youth 

• Mentoring Families 

 
 
Would you pray 
with us for… 
 
• Pray for healing for 

Tricia and good 
growth for 
Nathanael. 

 
• Pray the Lord would 

continue to raise up 
supporters for the 
ministry in Ecuador. 

 
• Pray as we begin 

preliminary 
paperwork before 
applying for visas. 
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Justo, 
Patricia 
and 
Nathanael 
Pillman 

 
 
We are so 

excited to be 
called by AFLC 
World Missions 
to serve in 
Ecuador. We 
were commis-
sioned at the last 
AFLC annual conference and plan to leave for Ecuador 
this coming spring or early summer.  

 
Our ministry will focus mainly on discipleship. The 

two previous years Justo spent in Ecuador will help 
tremendously in jumping back into the relationships 
already established there. We will continue working on 
intentionally discipling the youth in the Peace of God 
Lutheran Church in Cuenca, Ecuador.  

 
The church in Ecuador has also asked us to work 

with families that are new Christians, many of whom are 
first generation Christians with many unbelievers in their 
families. Our desire is to help these families mature and 
grow in their faith and witness. As young believers grow 
we are confident God will use them to share Jesus with 
those around them. 

 
Would you pray for us as we serve in Ecuador? 
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